
Schedule 110 to the Minutes of 
th_e Public Hearing meeting of 
Rrchmond City Council held on 

_M_,ay"'o_r_a_n_d_c_o_u_n_c_il_lo_r_s ___ Tuesday, September 8, 2015. -
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mayor and Counci llors, 

Sandra Northam <sandranortham@icloud.com 
September-08-15 4:53 PM 
MayorandCouncillors 
Bylaw 9280 

To Public Hearing 
Date: 'ZStfT · 8 2D IS 
Item 11.;..:0:;;:;.... _ ____ _ 

Re:Q..\1~ 42/30 ·-1" 

9U3l 

As a long time resident of Richmond I am very upset that you are not tak ing action to reduce the massing of new homes 
in Richmond . The most effect ive act ion is to reduce the double height sta ndard . Room he ights should be 12 feet, as staff 
have recommended . Not 16.4 feet as the bylaw proposes. Richmond is the only cit y in Metro Vancouver that uses 16.4 
feet as a normal room height. Vancouve r, Surrey and Burnaby limit heights to 12 feet. 
Building height- a 9 metre height limit for All new houses is needed. No exceptions fo r 2.5 story houses. 3rd sto rey floo r 
areas must fit within the standard roofline. 
Backyards- we need to preserve backyards, privacy, and sunshine. 
I hope that you will vote to protect the 

Sent from my iPad 
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